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Good evening, 1 am writing again to voice my family's opposition in regard to the South Branch Solar 
development in Washington Township, Hancock County. I have been reading all of my neighbors' 
and community members' letters and 1 am so proud of the community that has raised me. I have 
lived in this community my entire life, buying my late Grandfather's home in 2018. Our dream home; 
perfect location, close to everything we are involved in but yet far enough out of town to get the 
beautiful country landscape. This project wilt destroy everything I have worked so hard for. I am very . 
involved and give back as much of my time to this wonderful community. I volunteer at the Fire Dept 
in the village, work part time for the village and help with many fundraisers throughout the 
community.South Branch Solar and Leeward energy have done nothing for this town. All their time 
and effort is spent winning over the people of Findlay, which is obviously the only vote they will ever 
get in support of such a destructive waste of farm ground.

I was working out in my new shop tonight looking out the overhead door at the field that is 
proposed to be full of glass and a bald eagle flew from the north to the south. This view is everything 
my grandfather, father, and myself have dreamed about. Please do not let this company destroy
that. My two year old does not deserve to grow up surrounded by this experiment. It is very obvious 
that there is an overwhelming majority of residents against this project. Please hear our words.

Respectfully,
Travis Bohn and Family

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not 
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gQv or click the Phish Alert 
Button if available.

From: Travis Bohn <bohnt398@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 11:38 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: 21-0669-EL-BGN South Branch Solar
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